
Dear competitors, 
Dear officials, 
Dear friends, 
 
As August has begun, we are coming close to the start of this competition. 
The organizers have worked very hard the last few weeks and months to make this 
event happen. 
The last preparations are in full swing and we are ready to welcome you all in South 
Bohemia! 
The organisation will do anything they can to make this a smooth running event! 
 
I have posted some important information on the Electronic Notice Board. 
Please take a look on Electronic notice board | Balloon 2019 
 
Following documents are posted; 
- Digital map (.Jpg, .Wpt & .map - files) 
- Section I & II 
- Section III - Axmer Rules 2019 
- An example of a TDS so you have an idea how this will look like during the 
competition. 
- Some additional information about PZ 8. 
 
Please, keep an eye on the ENB the upcoming days and weeks and stay up to date! 
 
Another important thing to mention is the fact we are planning to communicate by 
WhatsApp. 
We expect pilots and officials to have installed this (free) application on their mobile-
phones during the period of the event. 
 
If there should be any problems or questions, do not hesitate to contact the organisation 
or myself. 
 
I want to wish you a safe trip to Czech, competitive flights and most important a lot of 
fun! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jonas Maes 
Competition director 
 

https://balloon2019.cz/en/electronic-notice-board-2/

